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Neighborhood Garage Sale Success
by David Allen

The ninth annual Maidu Neighborhood Association Garage Sale was a resounding success.  More than one hundred homes and many hundreds of buyers participated.  

A huge thank you goes to our sponsors Christine Sturgis and Kathy Dyer of Keller-Williams Real Estate for the garage sale kits and to the Maidu Neighborhood Association board members and other volunteers who planned and supported the sale.  Also, a big thank you to Christine and Kathy who sponsor our monthly newsletter along with Jerry Dizon of State Farm Insurance.  Thanks to A New Hope Animal Foundation for collecting unsold items after the sale.

And a special thanks to those neighbors who sent their $10 fee to Mary Steele’s address at 1390 Cloverdale Circle, Roseville, CA 95661.  (We even accept your $$ late if you decided at the very last minute to hold your sale!)  

The money we collect goes towards great neighborhood events like the upcoming Summer Movie Night at Maidu Park and our National Night Out celebration in August.  Look for details in upcoming newsletters and join your neighbors at one of these fun events.

Hidden Creek Development Rezoning Proposal
The Meadow Oaks Neighborhood Association invites residents of the Maidu neighborhood to join with them on Tuesday, May 20 at 6:30 p.m. at Cool River Pizza (1805 Cirby Way) to discuss D&S Development’s request for rezoning of the 1.18 acre parcel at Cirby and Rocky Ridge.  The developers want to build 18 units of 3-story condo/homes with garage on main level and two living levels above.  A Roseville Planning Department representative and a Roseville Traffic Engineering representative and D&S Development have been invited to attend.  This is a critical opportunity to satisfy questions, raise awareness, and consider support or concerns.  Community opinion is crucial to the Roseville City Planning Commission and City Council ruling on this project.  Call Maxine Sarmiento (835-0988) of Meadow Oaks Neighborhood Association for more information.
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Next Meeting of Maidu Neighborhood Association:  7:00 pm, Tuesday, May 27, 2008, Sargeant Elementary School Activity Room, 1200 Ridgecrest.  The Activity Room is toward the back of the school.  Enter off N. Cirby.  (MNA meetings are the 4th Tuesday of the month.)   
Neighborhood Website:  www.maiduna.com
            RCONA
Garage Sale Raffle Prizes

by Mary Steele

Thank you to those neighbors who have businesses and donated the raffle prizes for the garage sale participants.  Please take the time to read through their information and support them in anyway you can.

Maggie Kluenker with Longaberger, America's premier maker of handcrafted baskets and the largest seller of casual dinnerware in the United states, donated a gift certificate.  Maggie can be reached at 782-2492 or www.longaberger.com/maggiekluenker.  She offers one-on-one shopping appointments, bridal and gift registry, in home shopping get-togethers, lunch hour shopping at your workplace and fundraising opportunites.  Richard and Susan Starch won the gift certificate from Maggie.

Susan Thorpe represents two products that she would love to share with you to improve your well-being. The first is Monavie juice with ACAI berry and 18 other fruits that can provide the nutrition you need for improved health. John Springer won gift certificate.  The second is the LifeWave patches which can provide a boost in energy, provide pain relief, promote sleep, provide pain relief and boost the bodies immune system.  Robert and Patricia Kezsler won gift certificate.  For more information visit www.mymonavie.com/sthorpe and www.thegreatproduct.com/sthorpe or contact Sue at st@surewest.net or call 782-5660.

DANCING WITH THE STARS?... Not quite, but if you are interested in learning or improving your romantic slow dancing, Latin rhythm and freestyle beat, we have individualized instructions to get you LOOKING G-O-O-D on the dance floor and feeling wonderfully confident.  Call Judi's Jive Joint at 772-2255.  A certificate went to Edward and Sarah Haas and to Phillip and Shirley Seastrand.

Cookie Lee jewelry has the hottest jewelry of the season at unbelievable prices.  To see what is available and to learn about earning free gifts and jewelry, contact Michelle Wight at 730-6113.  Rhonda Silva won a Cookie Lee bracelet.

Jericho Coffee at 8711 Sierra College Boulevard has great specialty coffees, teas, soups, sandwiches and more.  They also have gifts and live music on Friday and Saturday nights. A gift card went to Ina Wolfe and to Robert and Louise Keefe.

Heidi Paxman is an advisor and salesperson for the line of exceptional high quality "lia sophia" jewelry. She can be contacted at 773-0404, or hp-liasophia@yahoo.com or visit her on line at www.liasophia.com/heidipaxman.  Tracy Rand won the necklace.

Roseville Better Gardens Club Annual Plant & Garden Sale
By Lori Key

The Roseville Better Gardens Club (RBGC) will be having its Annual Plant and Garden Sale at Maidu Community Center, 1550 Maidu Drive, on Tuesday, May 20 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  The sale, which is open to the public, will be held on the walkway outside the main entrance to the Community Center.  The plants and garden-related items are priced to sell and many of the plants have been grown and/or propagated by Club Members.  Come early and get the best selection!

RBGC will be celebrating its 80th anniversary in fall of 2008!  If you have an interest in gardening, we’d like to invite you to one of our monthly meetings.  The Garden Club meets monthly (except June for the Inauguration Luncheon and July and August for summer break) on the third Tuesday of the month at 12:30 p.m. at the Maidu Community Center in the Senior Meeting Room.  We offer knowledgeable speakers; informative horticultural presentations; community service activities; and special tours and field trips.  Membership is $12 per year and is open to everyone interested in gardening.

For addition information on the Plant Sale or on RBGC, please contact Lori Key at (916) 784-0418.
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Weston Hibben’s Eagle Scout Project
by Lance Hibben

About a year ago, Weston Hibben, a student living in the Maidu neighborhood, began the final stage toward earning his Boy Scout Eagle Award.  As part of his Eagle Project, Weston designed and built a permanent shade structure for the City of Roseville at Marco Dog Park on Sierra Gardens Drive (just north of Douglas Boulevard).  In addition to his construction efforts, Weston also had to raise over $1,200 to pay for materials by collecting cash and material donations and recycling cans and bottles.  At the April 24, 2007, Maidu Neighborhood Association meeting, the Board donated $100 toward Weston’s project.

In February 2008, Weston completed the project by placing a commemorative plaque, donated by a local company, onto the structure.  The purpose of the plaque is to honor the park’s namesake by explaining Marco was a Roseville Police Dog killed in the line of duty on June 6, 1996.  Weston gratefully acknowledges all the neighbors, companies, scouts, and friends who helped him complete this project.   (Note:  Only about 3% to 4% of all scouts achieve the rank of Eagle.)   Please visit the park to see the completed project and have some fun with your best canine friend.

Summer Movie Night at Maidu Park coming in July!

Maidu Neighborhood Association is sponsoring RCONA Movie Night at Maidu Park at dusk on a Saturday in July.  You won’t want to miss this free neighborhood event!  (See future newsletter for details.)

Neighbor Ads:

JONCO Handyman Services.  Call John Marrero at (916) 205-1419 for painting, plumbing, home repair, dump hauls, electrical.

Maidu Neighborhood Lawn Mowing.  Call Jason at (916) 342-0797.  $10 to mow; $20 to mow & trim.

Maidu Interpretive Center

1960 Johnson Ranch Drive

Roseville, CA

(916) 774-5934

The Maidu Interpretive Center (Indian Museum & Nature Learning Center) is offering summer campfires.

Re-create the peaceful evenings of earlier days as you gather around the campfire for songs and stories. We'll roast marshmallows at the end of the program!  Drop-in; no registration is required.  Fee: $5 (2 and under are free).  Campfires start at 8:00 p.m. and end at 9:00 p.m.  The dates are Friday, June 13; Friday, July 11; and Friday, August 8.  Call the Center at 774-5934 for more information.
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